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HOMICIDE 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred on 
Friday, May 6

th
, between the hours of 2:00 P.M. and 4:15 P.M. The incident took place 

at 444 Northeast 10
th

 Avenue, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a call from the homeowner, who is the 
victim’s roommate, when he discovered the victim deceased inside the residence. The 
exact cause of death is unknown at this time. 
 

The victim in this incident has been identified as Willys Michel, B/M, 04/24/1970, a 
resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding the incident are still 
being determined.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Mark 
Shotwell at 954-605-8733 or Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-815-0008.  
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